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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF MEDICARE TERMINATION ACTION 

 

Center City Healthcare, LLC d/b/a “Hahnemann University Hospital” located in 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania CCN 390290 

Date   October 7, 2019 

Contact Press@cms.hhs.gov 

 

Notice to the Public of Medicare Termination 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is providing notice that on September 6, 

2019, “Hahnemann University Hospital” located at 230 North Broad Street, Philadelphia, 

Pennsylvania, 19102, voluntarily terminated its participation in Medicare as a provider of 

hospital services. Accordingly, its agreement with the Secretary of Health & Human Services is 

voluntarily terminated, effective September 6, 2019.  

In addition, CMS has determined that Hahnemann University Hospital does not meet the 

requirements for participation as a hospital in the Medicare program established under Title 

XVIII of the Social Security Act (the Act).  Under the provisions of 42 C.F.R. §§ 489.53(a)(1) 

and 489.53(a)(18), Hahnemann University Hospital’s Medicare provider agreement with the 

Secretary of Health and Human Services is hereby involuntarily terminated effective October 

22, 2019, which is 15 days after the date of this notice.   

In order to participate in the Medicare program as a hospital, a facility must meet the statutory 

definition of a hospital set out in § 1861(e) of the Social Security Act (Act), 42 U.S.C. § 

1395x(e), and must be in compliance with each of the applicable regulatory Conditions of 

Participation for hospitals at 42 C.F.R. Part 482.   

 

Hahnemann University Hospital was notified, on October 4, 2019, that effective October 22, 

2019, its Medicare provider agreement with the Secretary of Health and Human Services is 

involuntarily terminated.  

Hahnemann University Hospital has sixty (60) days, from date of its notice, to appeal CMS’s 

action to involuntarily terminate its Medicare provider agreement.   

The report of findings associated with this termination action are available through the 

Philadelphia Regional Office, Freedom of Information Officer. Please contact Ms. Lorraine Ryan 

(215) 861-4250 for additional information. 

As of August 18, 2017, public notice of revocations, suspension, and limitations will be posted 

on the Quality, Safety & Oversight website at https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Provider-
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Enrollment-and-Certification/SurveyCertificationGenInfo/Termination-Notices.html  

For more information, please visit www.medicare.gov. To learn more about the termination 

process, please visit www https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Provider-Enrollment-and-

Certification/SurveyCertificationGenInfo/index.html.    
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